
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 10/7/2011 5:35:09 PM
To: 'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Homer, 
Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); "Cooke, 
Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); "Halligan, 
Julie' (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)' (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Lines 132A, 147, amd 101 

Sunil,

In our ongoing effort to get you line information for expected pressure restoration requests as soon as it 
is complete, today we provided CPSD with the following:

L132A (Shorts):

1) PFL and MAOP Reports

2) STPRs

L147 (Shorts):

1) PFL and MAOP Reports

2) STPRs

As I mentioned in my email Wednesday, we will provide you L101 shorts on October 14. And we will 
share the L147 STPRs as soon as they are available after October 14.

The hardcopies of today’s materials were provided to the CPUC mailroom so you will be able to pick 
them up there.

Let us know if you have any questions.

Thanks.

Shilpa

415-973-3186

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 9:39 AM
To: 'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov'
Cc: "Halligan, Julie' Gulie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)'; "Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)'; 
Singh, Sumeet; Horner, Trina
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Subject: RE: Line 132A and 147

Sunii,

Yesterday CPSD received hardcopies of work being done to validate the safety of L132A and 147. We 
specifically shared the following:

L132A (Main-line Pipeline):

1) Updated PFL and MAOP Report

2) STPRs

L147 (Main-line Pipeline):

1) Two versions of PFL and MAOP Report ("as is" version based on the current pipeline system and 
another version that includes the 2011 work to be performed on the pipeline over the course of the next 
2 weeks based on the engineering drawings sent for construction; we will provide an update of 
information based on hydrotest completion)

2) STPRs (2011 pressure test records to be submitted upon completion of the tests estimated to be by 
10/14/11)

We expect to share information on the shorts for L132A and L147 this Friday, and for L101 on October 
14. We will share the L147 STPRs as soon as they are available after October 14.

If you have any questions as you review this information or that provided for L101 last week, please 
contact us.

Thanks.

Shilpa

415-973-3186

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 5:37 PM
To: sunil.shori(a)cpuc.ca.Qov
Cc: 'Halligan, Julie' (iulie.hallioan@CDuc.ca.oov): 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@CDuc.ca.Qov): 
Singh, Sumeet; Horner, Trina 
Subject: Line 101 Background

Sunil,

Today PG&E dropped off a CD and print-outs (located within the binders) of Line 101 PFLs and MAOP 
reports. In addition, the three binders contain results of the two completed excavations and status of 
the two pending excavations as well as copies of Strength Test Pressure Reports.
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Also included (attached and in the binders) is a summary of the material given to you today and 
changes since January, as requested during our September 16, 2011 caii.

We will continue to forward supporting documentation for future pressure restoration requests as soon 
as it is ready so you can begin reviewing.

Thanks.

Shiipa Ramaiya

PG&E

415-973-3186

« File: L-101_Summary of Changes_MAOP Report_revl.doc »
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